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Sparky Klaus Donates Toys to First Resources
|

Ottumwa, lowa, December 16, 2020 — First Resources Corporation (FRC) was recently surprised
with a generous donation of toys and other essential items to be given to families served
though FRC programs. The gifts are especially welcome this time of year and will go to children
and families that truly need them.

Sparky Klaus is a non-profit organization that started through the fire department in 2011. Since
that time, the organization has grown to more than toy donations, running programs for coat
drives and smoke detectors as well. Assistant Fire Chief Mike Craff shared that the toy and coat
drive helped more than 300 families just last year and the smoke detectors program assisted
many others.

Toys are generally donated from the second week in November all the way up to Christmas.
Craff said “because of the organizations that are gifted these donations, he knows they truly go
to those who need it most.”

First Resources is proud to recognize community partners that contribute so positively to the

well-being of our County. Thank you Sparky Klaus and the wonderful members of the Ottumwa
Fire Department for all you do!
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